
October 18, 2018 

Flotilla 10-07 

 Report to Division 

Membership: 

 We have made all possible effort through e-mail and personal phone calls to 

entice several inactive members to become more active.  

We currently have 13 members in our ranks, 1 prospect awaiting fingerprints and 

two prospects due to attend our next meeting. 

John Butler and Chris Dowless are running for FC and VFC positions for next year 

Activities:   

We have not had a meeting since August due to the two hurricanes in September 

and October. All members were communicated with either via phone or text for 

both weather events. 

We are looking for a new meeting place and continue to boost awareness in the 

community and 

We are encouraging members to recertify and get all standing up to date and get 

all members to attend training, meetings and improve our role and visibility in the 

community. 
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Richard L. Sousa, FC 
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